Sent: 26 April 2017 14:37
To: Planning

Subject: 2017/2068/p

Dear Mr Lester

As a local resident on Upper Park Road I SUPPORT this application. Mobile phone coverage is virtually
impossible in this area of a Belsize Park. It is inaccurate that there is good 02 coverage and Vodafone and
other networks are poor too.

There is no one cvidence of impact to health.

Regards

Mark

Mark Gossington
wiobi



